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Ottawa, December 9th., 1916.

sir,-

I beg to say that the Department has received

the accounts amounting respectively to $33.00 and $60.00 which

you have forwarded in favour of the St. Mary's Hospital on the

Cape Croker Reserve. These accounts are being sent to Mr,

Lennox for his certificate. I may add that in future all

accounts for maintenance and care of Indian in the St. Mary*

Hospital should reach the Departent through the office of

Mr. Lennox of Vierton.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.w Lea

3nd Secretary.
Asst. Deputy

Rev. J. C. Cadot

Croker, Ont.
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